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I will bless the Lord at all times; His praise shall continually be in my mouth. 

 
Come bless the Lord with me as we honor our 21st Grand Master Wilbert M. Curtis on February 18, 
2017 with a Testimonial Ball at The Westin Dallas Fort Worth Airport Hotel – 4545 W John Carpenter 
Frwy – Irving, TX at 6:00 PM. (Shuttle Available) 
 
Tickets for this formal affair are available at the price of $100.00 and may be purchased through the 
office of the RW Grand Secretary Tracey “T.C.” Bittle. They may also be purchased using the link 
below via PayPal. 
  
Rooms have been secured at The Westin Dallas Fort Worth Airport Hotel – 4545 W John Carpenter 
Frwy – Irving, Tx 75063.  For your convenience, you may reserve your room(s) by contacting the hotel 
directly at (972) 929-4500 from 12:00 a.m. CST on September 1, 2016 thru 5:00 p.m. CST on January 
17, 2017. (The room block is reserved as Wilbert M. Curtis Testimonial) or you may do so by using the 
link below. 
 
Room rates are as follows for February 17 and 18, 2017: 

Traditional King (NDR)     - $94.00 (Rate available for single, double, triple and quad room occupancy) 
Traditional Double (NDR) - $94.00 (Rate available for single, double, triple and quad room occupancy) 
Please note that the rates listed above do not include applicable state and local taxes, currently 
15%. 
 
This will be a fun filled weekend to remember: Friday there will be a bus with limited space available to 
the Choctaw Casino and Resort in Durant, Oklahoma. (R.S.V.P. required 817-534-4612) On Saturday 
night, we will honor our Grand Master with a celebration banquet featuring live musical entertainment 
and many more exciting surprises. 
 
To commemorate this occasion, we are soliciting your support by purchasing an ad in our Souvenir 
Journal.  Enclosed, please find an advertising contract, which I prefer you to utilize to assure the 
accuracy of your greetings and salutations.  I will accept journal advertisements up to the deadline of 
January 17, 2017.   
 
May God continue to bless your efforts and thank you for supporting us as we honor our Most 
Worshipful Grand Master. 
 
Fraternally,  
 
 
Tracey “T.C.” Bittle 
Right Worshipful Grand Secretary 
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